12/11/2017 QuestMail :: Fw: Considerate Constructors Scheme Site Registration Confirmation

Subject Fw: Considerate Constructors Scheme Site Registration
Confirmation

From Suzie Willis <suzie.willis@hotmail.com>
To Francis Hur <francis@francishur.com>
Date 11.12.2017 12:36

From: Dariusz Raciborski <info@haringey-basements.london>

Sent: 07 December 2017 20:06:40

To: Suzie Willis; Nick Carter

Subject: Fwd: Considerate Constructors Scheme Site Registration Confirmation

Site Ref: 107772
Dear Mr Raciborski
Cellar Conversion

We acknowledge receipt of your online registration order ID 63295 and fee for this project and confirm that it is now
registered with the Considerate Constructors Scheme. We will send you a VAT paid invoice in the next 2-3 working
days.

We will contact you shortly to confirm the information for the site posters and the address to which you wish them to be
sent.

To help you prepare for your Monitor visit, access the Best Practice Hub here for examples of construction industry
best practice.

Please let us know if you have any questions or visit our website at www.ccscheme.org.uk for further information. In
the meantime, we hope you will continue to register your sites with the Scheme.

Yours sincerely

Edward Hardy
Chief Executive

Considerate Constructors Scheme | telephone: +44 1920 485959 | website: www.ccscheme.org.uk | email: enquiries@ccscheme.org.uk | address:
PO Box 75, Ware, SG12 0YX

Click here to learn more about the Considerate Constructors Scheme. Please note the opinions expressed in this email are those of the author and do not
necessarily represent the policy of the Considerate Constructors Scheme. If you believe you have received this email in error please destroy it and notify
enquiries@ccscheme.org.uk or call 0800 783 1423.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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